
Temperatures are cooling down and Fall climbing is upon us. Use good judgment and follow safe practices. 

We would also like to remind climbers to obey the law and practice good manners. Please stay off of private 

property without express permission from the land owners and be respectful to rangers, security, and law 

enforcement. Two local crags that are currently closed to the public include The Climbers Corral and The 

Colosseum. We will keep you updated if anything changes and public access becomes available again. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our 5th Annual Southern Idaho Climbing Coalition Fundraiser banquet was a huge hit. It was great to see 
everyone dressed to impress and having a good time. We raised approximately $9,000. These funds will be a 
great help as we continue to maintain local crags, work towards improved access, and encourage education 
and safety in the Southern Idaho climbing community. If you missed this event be sure to support your Local 
Climbing Coalition and become a member. Memberships can be purchased online at our website 
climbsicc.com. We would like to thank each of our sponsors for their generous donations. We would also like 
to thank El Sombrero Restaurant for providing us with an amazing venue. 

As we move into the new year we express gratitude to those leaving the board and welcome and congratulate 
our new board members as well. Austin Davis and Chelsea Lyda have generously served on the SICC board for 
the last two years. Thank you Austin and Chelsea for you service. We welcome Ian Cavanaugh and Ben Lyda to 
the board and look forward to working with them.  

New Board Positions are as follows: 

Chair: Steve Dodd 
Vice Chair: Ryan Terry 
Secretary: Ben Lyda 
Treasurer: Tyler McOmber 
Access: Becky Wildman 
Maintenance: Ian Cavanaugh 
Community: Tony Roberts 

We are looking forward to a new year with new  
possibilities. Continue to support your Local Climbing  
Coalition and stay tuned for new updates. If you have  
any questions or concerns email us at info@climbsicc.com 
 
 

 

Our Mission is “To promote climbing, provide a resource for responsible 

development and conservation of climbing areas, and to encourage the etiquette, 

education and safety of the Southern Idaho climbing community.” 

 

Message From the Board 

Friendly Reminder 

Southern Idaho Climbing Coalition 

Fall 2022 

”SICC board members volunteer to help with 

Dierkes Boulderfest Crag Cleanup.” 

https://climbsicc.com/
mailto:info@climbsicc.com


 

Thursday, October 27, 2022, 6:00 pm 

Monday, November 21, 2022, 6:00 pm 

Thursday, December 8, 2022, 6:00 pm 

Zoom Meeting details available on our Facebook Page 

Upcoming Events 

 
October 29, 2022 
Pumpkin Pump at Vertical 
View. Competition is 11am-
3pm. After party is 3 pm-
5pm. 
 
November 5, 2022 
Asana Boulderama 
Competition at Asana 
Climbing Gym in Garden 
City, ID 
 
  

We want to hear from you!  
Do you have comments, concerns or suggestions?  

Email us at report@climbsicc.com or find us on www.climbsicc.com, Facebook, & Instagram. 

 

From Tyler McOmber, Treasurer: 

SICC’s 2022 membership banquet was a historic success! Thank you to all 

our members and sponsors who supported this event. We raised 

approximately $9,000 after all expenses were paid, and now have over 

90 members. Sponsors this year were incredibly generous in their 

donations, making the raffle and auction exceptional. We appreciate 

those who attended, brought friends and family, and were generous in 

their purchases. Thank you to Auctioneer Mike Young, and to the 2022 

Board for making this event so successful. We are in a better position to 

continue our mission: "To promote climbing, provide a resource for 

responsible development and conservation of climbing areas, and to 

encourage the etiquette, education, and safety of the Southern Idaho 

climbing community." Thank you all for your support! 

 

 

Committee Reports 

Upcoming Board Meetings 

Dave Bigham receiving the first prestigious Golden Nut Award at this years 

annual banquet. Thank you Dave for all you have done and continue to do to 

support climbing in Southern Idaho and beyond. 
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